
Hi YNs:  

Welcome to your Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Youth Club May E-Mail.  We will be meeting at 6:15 p.m. on 
Friday May 9, 2014.   

No Show and Tell this Month.  We have a lot to do with the 1982 Project! 

We had a good turnout last month:  8 YNs and 5 adults participated.  As a courtesy to me, could you let me know if you are going to 
attend the meeting or not?  Thanks! 

ATTENTION YNs:  Adrik, Chris, Maria, AJ, (and anyone else who participated in the 1982 cent project 3 years ago) BRING in Your 
1982 Cent Set.  If you finished it or not, you can work on it and then help others work on their sets.  We need your help so the other 
YNs can finish.  Also, at this time, I do not have enough supplies for every one to do another complete set. 

Bring to the meeting your PENNY SCALES as we will be using them to separate the copper and zinc cents! 

This weeks’ link of numismatic interest is "The Lincoln Cent Resource" at the web 
site:  http://www.lincolncentresource.com/smalldates/1982.html  There you will find some information about the 1982 Cent and a great 
amount of information about the Lincoln Cent! 

Always beware on the computer before signing up for any information, emails, or websites.  Remember to have your parents help you 
navigate through web sites, as many have links that will direct you away from this site if clicked. 

You can (re)-live the 1980's by listening to American Top 40: the 80's, with Casey Kasem on WSRS, 96.1 F.M. Sunday Mornings from 8 
A.M. to Noon! 

Here are the highlights from February's show and tell: 

George    brought in a 1979 D Susan B. Anthony Dollar; 

Alan   brought in a 1944 Mercury Dime; 

Thomas   brought in a Lyndon B. Johnson inauguration token; 

Chris   brought in a William McKinley Display with 2013 McKinley Dollar set & 1928 Series G $2 bill (red seal); 

Stanley   brought in a 1995 Special Olympics World Games Commemorative w/ Eunice Kennedy Shriver on obverse Proof 

Dollar Coin.  

Adrik  brought in 3 foreign coins from the tooth fairy. 2005 1c Euro 1996 $5 Jamaican, 1995 
Czeck Republic 2Kc. 

Great stuff everyone! 

 

Always remember to bring your Short Snorter to our meetings. 

Do you have any ideas for upcoming meetings? Let me know. Here is a list of potential up 
coming meeting topics: 



May: "1982: Finally the Finale"  

June: "Summer Fun: ALL HAIL THE KING"  

 

Take a look at the WCNS web site for pictures and link to our previous e-letters. 

Our Location: St. Josephs Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn.  
Directions at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or will not be able to attend. 
 
See you on Friday, 

Mark.....  


